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Holiday Inn Express Dublin City Centre Proposed Extension (artist’s impressions). Images available for download 

here 

 

JMK Group Announces a Planning Permission for Holiday Inn 

Express Dublin City Centre 

 

The JMK Group is seeking planning permission for an extension to the existing Holiday Inn 

Express Dublin City Centre, part of the IHG Hotels and Resorts.    

  

The 3-star hotel, located on the corner of O’Connell Street and Cathal Brugha Street, opened in 2016 

with 198 bedrooms.  The JMK Group are applying to increase the number of bedrooms to 311 

bedrooms, with an internal courtyard, new restaurant, and bar area.   

 

The Holiday Inn Express Dublin City was the first hotel opened by the JMK Group and IHG Hotels 

and Resorts in Ireland.   In addition to this hotel, the JMK Group’s current portfolio of in Ireland 

includes Holiday Inn Dublin Airport, Waterford Marina Hotel, Hampton by Hilton Dublin City 

https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/tebypuc1o4kg00g19tymq/h?dl=0&rlkey=lx0i387fvsmcutz5e3o4m1tx5


Centre, opening in April this year.  There are two new hotels planned for Cork including the Moxy 

Hotel and Residence Inn by Marriott® Cork City which will open on Cork’s Camden Quay in 

autumn 2023.  The group also operates three hotels in the UK: Hampton by Hilton London Ealing, 

Seraphine Hammersmith, and Seraphine Olympia in central London. 

  

John Kajani, Chairman of the JMK Group said, “The Holiday Inn Express was the group’s first hotel 

in Ireland, we continually invest in upgrading our hotels, in order to stay in front.  Dublin is key 

to the group’s strategy, and we are confident in the international tourism recovery in the next few 

years” 

For queries, please contact Louise Mearley, Group Commercial Manager, JMK Group, 

LouiseMearley@jmk-group.co.uk. 
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